
Dear Everyone in Year 3, 

Hello to you all! I am just writing to keep in touch and to say hello! Mrs Dales and I are 

hoping that you are all keeping well and are managing to stay safe.  We are both absolutely 

fine and looking after ourselves and our families. We are missing you! 

I have been keeping busy looking after  

all of my plants. Do you remember, 

they were quite small on my last letter? 

Well, I've been watering them everyday 

 and they are growing well!  

These are my sunflowers!  

 

I have also been busy helping Mr Slater make a   

greenhouse to put my plants in. It is only a very  small  

one but I am really pleased with it! It has  taken us  

quite a few weeks to make. 

I have also been busy painting things outside while the weather has been so nice. I have 

painted the shed, all the fences and the dog kennel. I had to turn it upside down so that I 

could paint the bottom!  Max is back to normal now so I have been able to take him out for 

a walk.  

 

 

 

 

 

I hope you all enjoyed the VE Day celebrations on Friday. It was lovely to see all of the 

 decorations people had made, especially for the day!                         

I hope you are all well and I hope to see you all soon. 

From  

Mrs Slater 

 


